
Dear Sirs 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my deep concerns and 
objections regarding the recently proposed “CIL” levy charges. In these trying times 
when people are struggling to make ends meet due to the escalating costs of living, 
the imposition of such levies on non-essential services appears to be unjust and 
burdensome. 

 

Firstly, it is essential to consider the economic challenges faced by residents within 
our community. The ongoing cost of living crisis has already placed a significant 
strain on households. At a time when every penny matters, imposing additional 
financial burdens on individuals and families for non-essential services seems 
counterproductive. I urge you to reconsider the necessity and impact of these new 
charges on the community's well-being. 

 

Secondly, I'd like to draw attention to the performance of the council, particularly 
concerning new developments. It has come to my attention that many promised 
projects, such as those in Woolwich, have been marked by slow progress and 
significant delays. It is disheartening to witness taxpayers' hard-earned money being 
directed towards initiatives that are not efficiently managed or executed. Before 
seeking additional funds from the community, I believe it is imperative for the council 
to address these concerns and demonstrate improved performance in ongoing and 
future projects. 

 

In conclusion, I respectfully request that you review the decision to implement these 
new levy charges, taking into account the financial hardships faced by residents and 
the need for improved transparency and efficiency in council operations. It is hoped 
that you will prioritize the well-being and financial stability of your constituents. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
Yours faithfully  
Mel 
(Resident in Woolwich) 
 


